
Special Notice
2019 Electrical Energy Surcharge Rate

Effective January 1 through December 31, 2019, the electrical energy resources 
surcharge rate will increase from twenty-nine hundredths mill ($.00029) to 
three-tenths mill ($.0003) per kilowatt-hour, according to the California Energy 
Commission (CEC). 

The CEC determines the electrical energy surcharge rate each November for the 
following calendar year. The electrical energy surcharge is imposed upon electrical 
energy consumed in California that is purchased from an electrical utility. 

For more information, please visit our website at http://www.cdtfa.ca.gov/taxes-and-
fees/energy-res-surcharge-electrical.htm. You may also call our Customer Service 
Center at 1-800-400-7115 (TTY:711); from the main menu, select the option, Special 
Taxes and Fees, and follow the prompts for the electrical energy surcharge. Customer 
service representatives are available Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 
5:00 p.m. (Pacific time), except state holidays.
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